
 

 

 

   67/1BDAD/MR/202-MTCCNo:    

Press Release  
 
28 Oct 2021, Male’  

 

 
The article published in “Dhiyares Online” on 28th October 2021 with respect to MTCC 

Plc is baseless and unfounded 

 
The article published by “Dhiyares Online” on 28th October 2021 stating that MTCC Plc is hiring Indian 

workers through Afreen International, an Indian recruitment agency is false a news. MTCC Plc did not 

publish any such advertisements via any recruitment agency whatsoever seeking Indian workers.  

 

We highly condemn these baseless and unfounded accusations targeted towards MTCC Plc by 

“Dhiyares Online.” We also advise everyone to refrain from publishing false news attempted to tarnish 

the image and reputation of our company.  

 

We take this opportunity to express our gratitude to our clients, shareholders, customers and Maldivian 

citizens at large for their unwavering trust and support extended to the board, management and staff of 

MTCC Plc. 

 

 

For more information please contact: 

Shifau Ali  

General Manager, Business Development and Administration Division 

Phone: 3001234 

Email: shifau.ali@mtcc.com.mv  

Website: www.mtcc.com.mv 
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